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Gary-

Thank you kindly. Just so | have it for my records, can you forward me the
acknowledgements from the various journals as you receive them so | have them in
my files? | don’t believe | know Stephanie Duggan, but I’d be happy to speak with
her as appropriate—

Have a good weekend and thanks for your efforts—

David W.

David C. Weindorf, Ph.D., P.G.
Vice President for Research and Innovation
Foust 251 | Central Michigan University

P: 989.774.6467 | E: weind1dc@cmich.edu
We Do * CMU | www.cmich.edu

ENTRAL Twitter: https://twitter.com/CmichOrgs
c Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/cmich_orgs/

MICHIGAN UNIVERSITY Scholars @ CMU= https://scholars.cmich.edu

We uphold and honor the traditional lands of the Council of Three Fires, the Anishinaabe peoples, of whom
the traditional Saginaw Chippewa nation is one.

From: Dunbar, Gary <dunbalg@cmich.edu>
Sent: Friday, November 19, 2021 9:26 AM

To: Weindorf, David C <weindldc@cmich.edu>
Subject: Update

David:

| wanted to provide you with an update on the papers with improper images. | just met with
Stephanie Duggan, which was my first meeting with her since | found out about the errant images.
She said she wanted to talk to you about the situation. From this end, we have contacted the
journals to indicate we are working on the problem and will send them corrected figures and any
data they request. We have sent corrected figures to 5 of the 7 journals but are finishing up the re-
analyses on two of these to ensure the integrity of the data and are doing the same for the
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remaining two papers. We have received acknowledgements from three of the journals thus far
and they are reviewing what we submitted to them. We are doing all we can, including making all
the raw data available, for all the journals. We hope to have all of the re-analyses and corrected
images sent to all of the journals in the next two weeks. Please let me know if you have any
guestions or suggestions as to what else we should do.

Thanks,

Gary



